
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1 December 2014 

 

 

Joel Benjamin 

fyi-request-2228-ff44f036@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 

  

Dear Joel Benjamin 

 

On behalf of Gabriel Makhlouf, Secretary to the Treasury, I acknowledge receipt of 

your letter requesting: 

 

“ 1. The number of private sector secondments from financial institutions into 

Treasury since 2008, broken down by the institution(s) and countries from which 

they came. 

 

2. The number of financial sector staff (broken down by institution) seconded to 

Treasury to advise on and oversee the development of Public Private Partnership 

Projects (PPP).  

 

3. The length of duration of each secondment, and the cost (where applicable) to 

the New Zealand taxpayer.” 

 

Your request was received by the Treasury on 1 December 2014 and will be dealt with 

in accordance with the provisions of the Official Information Act. 

 

Please provide a physical address to which we can send your reply documents; also a 

personal email and phone number in order to contact you. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

S Charles 
 

Sherida Charles 

Ministerial Coordinator 


